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Hello, 

I’m passing along support for the assertion that DE&I education is crucial to upholding the 
integrity and reputation of the actuarial profession (and thus should be considered a 
Professionalism topic for Continuing Education credit).  I’m disturbed to hear that the Central 
Park incident of racism involved someone with educational training and possibly environmental 
conditions that may be somewhat similar to my own. 

Regards, 

Mary Beth O’Keefe, FCAS 

 


